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Thursday 19th January 2023

Queen Elizabeth Country Park

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are excited to let you know that we have arranged for the Year 2 children, who aren’t attending
the Stubbington Residential, to visit Queen Elizabeth Country Park on Thursday 23rd February. They
will be taking part in a specially organised day of activities which will mirror some of the
opportunities at Stubbington so your child will gain a similar experience.

Date: 23rd February 2023

Location: Queen Elizabeth Country Park

Time: leaving school at 9:15am and leaving Queen Elizabeth Country Park at 2:15pm to be
back at school for 3pm.

Transport: Coach.

What to bring: School will provide children with a Yellow choice that day or they can bring
their own packed lunch. If their lunch could be supplied in a throw away bag then that would
be appreciated.

What to wear: Weather appropriate clothing and comfortable shoes. The children will be
outside regardless of the weather.

Cost: £18.87

Payment via ScoPay due by Friday 3rd February 2023
(As our School works towards becoming cashless, we ask that you only pay with cash when necessary)

Payment is asked for as a contribution towards the trip, however if we do not receive enough
contributions by the due date, the trip cannot go ahead.

When paying through ScoPay, there is a box which you can tick which says you are giving
permission for school to take your child on this trip. Please ensure you tick the box when
paying.

Best wishes

Miss Mihell

Year 2 Teacher
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